
 

Let Your Light Shine 
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7th November 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Year 1&2 Delamere Residential 2023 Tuesday 7th - 8th June 2023 
 
I am delighted to inform you that we have booked Fox Howl Delamere Outdoor Education 
Centre for our Year 1&2 residential in June.  The dates of the residential are 7th - 8th June 2023. 
 
The children will spend one night and two days away from school.  They will have the 
opportunity to take part in many exciting activities during the residential. These include 
Jungle Camp, Bushcraft, Pond-dipping and a camp fire.   This is a superb opportunity and one 
which we would encourage all pupils to experience.  For further information about the centre 
and the various activities visit https://conwaycentres.co.uk/delamere.   
 
The total cost for the residential stay is £89.50. We would like to thank Warmingham PTA as 
we are very fortunate to have a generous donation from them which will cover the cost of 
transport which means these costs are not passed onto parents.  In order to organise and 
confirm activities, we need to know the exact numbers of pupils who wish to participate in the 
residential as soon as possible.  To secure your child’s place please consent to your child’s 
attendance using our online payment system School Money. We require a deposit of £25.50 
(non-refundable) per pupil by Friday 2nd December 2022.  Click the link here to log in to 
your account Parent login Schoolmoney.  Please contact Mrs Marsden if you have any 
difficulties accessing the system. 
 
Once payment has been received for the deposit, the remainder can be paid in full or paid in 
smaller increments. We would require full payment to be made by Friday 26th May 2023.  If 
you are experiencing financial difficulties please contact Mrs Appleby to discuss matters of 
assistance. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about the residential please feel free to contact me.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Mrs Bugliarello 
KS1 Teacher 

Warmingham CE Primary School 
School Lane, Warmingham, Cheshire, CW11 3QN 

01270 526260 
 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Nicola Badger 
Principal: Mrs Kate Appleby 

principalwarmingham@rcsat.cheshire.sch.uk 
admin@warminghamce.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

‘A Caring Christian Family Where We Grow Together’ 
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